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WRITTEN QUESTION P-0024/08
by Philip Bradbourn (PPE-DE)
to the Commission

Subject: Road transport

The Commission will be aware of a recent Parliament report calling for a derogation from the social 
regulation on road transport in regard to the six-day rule. The Commission may further be aware that 
the Parliament report suggested a restoration of the 12-day rule in this regard. Would the Commission 
therefore comment on whether it intends to accept the Parliament’s resolution (P6_TA(2007)0575) on 
this matter and restore the 12-day rule?


